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Northern New England Passenger Rail Authority  

Addendum No. 1 – November 4, 2024 

Invitation to Bid #25-Wells Station-007 

 
Questions Received from Contractors and Responses from NNEPRA 

1. Question: One of the requirements pertains to the Department of Labor’s Protective Arrangement 
document - 45 U.S.C. 836 - Employee protection. We have downloaded and reviewed this document and are 
unclear if it allows open-shop contractors to pursue the work, or if it must be union collective bargaining 
only. 

2. Response:  Contractors are not required to be a union shop to submit a bid or perform work on this project. 

 

ALL CONTRACTORS SUBMITTING A QUOTE ARE REQUIRED TO ACKNOWELDGE RECEIPT OF THIS ADDENDUM NO. 
1 AS PART OF THEIR QUOTE PACKAGE.  PLEASE SIGN BELOW ACKNOWELDGING RECEIPT OF THIS ADDENDUM 
AND RETURN WITH THE FINAL QUOTE. 

 

Contractor Name:         

 

Contractor Authorized Signature:        

 

Printed Name & Title:          

 

For any additional questions regarding this addendum please contact: 

Belle Askinasi, Office Administrator 
Northern New England Passenger Rail Authority 
75 West Commercial Street, Suite #104,  
Portland, Maine 04101 
belle@nnepra.com  
 
Signed by:        
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